

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> December we are inviting your child to take part in Christmas busking at Malton Christmas Market. This will take place 1pm-3pm.

We will meet outside St Mary's RC Primary School, YO17 7DB at 1pm and collection will be outside the school at 3pm. We will ask that all children are signed in and out of the event by a designated parent/carer.

Please can we ask everyone to wear warm clothing as we will be outside and bring a water bottle with them (no glass bottles please). Festive clothing and Christmas hats are optional!

For your child to attend please can you complete the form below:

## https://forms.microsoft.com/r/BJNGEEkhTT

All proceeds from the busking will go towards musical holiday clubs across North Yorkshire.

If you have any questions or queries please do drop us an email at info@rsmf.org.uk or ring 01904 557297

Best wishes,

Cathy Grant General Manager